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The new Birchgrove Wharf will open on Tuesday 24 April.

The wharf  has been upgraded as part of  the NSW Government’s Transport Access Program – 
an initiative to deliver modern, safe and accessible transport infrastructure across the state. The 
upgrades to Birchgrove Wharf  will help improve safety, accessibility and comfort for customers 
and make boarding and disembarking quicker and easier. 

F8 Cockatoo River ferry services will resume from 6:30am on Tuesday 24 April from the 
upgraded wharf. 

Services will operate to the scheduled timetable which will be updated before the wharf  
reopens. Customers can visit transportnsw.info or call Transport Info on 131 500 for 
timetable and service information.

Thank you for your patience during construction of  the new wharf. If  you have any 
questions, please contact the wharf  upgrade project team on 1800 770 973 or email 
WharfUpgradeProgram@rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Wharf reopening on Tuesday 24  April
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Artist’s impression of the new Birchgrove Wharf viewed from the water


